louis@turn180.co.za

From: louis@turn180.co.za

Sent: Monday, 25 March 2019 13:51
To: 'Ragna Redelstorff'

Subject: RE: Jagersfontein prospecting

Dear Me. Redelstorff

Please refer to your previous comment regarding the Jagersfontein Prospecting Right application and more specifically
the comment that SAHRA cannot accept the Letter of Exemption by Dr. Lloyd Rossouw in 2013 which was done for a
pipeline in Jagersfontein as it speaks to a different, less invasive activity that the planned prospecting.

The paleontologist was requested to do a desktop study relating to the prospecting for diamonds as per your request
and he confirmed that he is currently in process with this. However, | would like to inform you that the deadline for the
submission of the Final Amended EIA Report to the DMR is 29 March 2019. The specialist indicated that he might not
finish his report before this date. There may therefore be a chance that we will submit the Final Amended EIA Report to
you for review before his report is completed. However, | will specifically include your comment into my report and will
send you the updated study by the paleontologist for review. | will also propose a condition that no invasive prospecting
may occur on the areas as per the Letter of Exemption by Dr. Rossouw before your final comment has not been
received.

| trust you will find the above in order.

Kind regards

LOUIS DE VILLIERS

TURN

ENVIRONMENTAL CONSULTANTS

072 967 7962 - louis@turn180.co.za - SUITE 221, PRIVATE BAG X01, BRANDHOF, 9324

From: Ragna Redelstorff <rredelstorff@sahra.org.za>
Sent: Thursday, 14 March 2019 14:37

To: louis@turn180.co.za

Subject: RE: Jagersfontein prospecting

Good afternoon,
Please note that your application was reviewed. To download the response please go to your application on SAHRIS:

https://sahris.sahra.org.za/cases/jagersfontein-developments-prospecting-right.
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Kind regards,
Ragna Redelstorff

From: louis@turn180.co.za <louis@turn180.co.za>
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2019 12:16 PM

To: Ragna Redelstorff <rredelstorff@sahra.org.za>
Subject: RE: Jagersfontein prospecting

Good day Me. Redelstorff

Thank you for your comment. Please note that | have just uploaded the PIA Exemption letter by Dr. Lloyd Rossouw as
referred to in Mr. Gaighers report on SAHRIS. | have also attached it to this e-mail.

| trust you will find this in order.

Kind regards

LOUIS DE VILLIERS

» TURN1ED

ENVIROMMENTAL CONSULTANTS

072 247 79462 - louis@turm 180.co.za - SUITE 221, PRIVATE BAG X01, BRANDHOF, 9324

From: Ragna Redelstorff <rredelstorff@sahra.org.za>
Sent: Thursday, 14 March 2019 10:36

To: louis@turn180.co0.za

Subject: Jagersfontein prospecting

Good morning,

Please note that your application was reviewed. To download the response please go to your application on SAHRIS:
https://sahris.sahra.org.za/cases/jagersfontein-developments-prospecting-right.

Kind regards,
Ragna Redelstorff

Ragna Redelstorff
Heritage Officer Archaeology, Palaeontology & Meteorites Unit

South African Heritage Resources Agency
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